Working while on Disability Support Pension (DSP) transcript
You can undertake paid work and still get the Disability Support Pension (DSP). You can work up to 29 hours a week without losing the DSP, providing you meet the income test.
You need to tell us when you or your partner start working and report your income regularly. This is to make sure we pay you the right amount.
If you work 30 hours a week or more, or your income goes over the cutoff point, we may need to suspend your DSP.
To find out more about the conditions around working while getting DSP, go to servicesaustralia.gov.au/dspwork
